
NEPTUNE GAMES 
A PHYSICAL EDUCATION FUNDRAISER 

The Event 
The Physical Education Department is 

excited to announce the first annual 

Neptune Games.  This will be a series of 

challenging fitness activities for the 

students to complete during their normally 

scheduled P.E. time.  After the event, 

students will receive a FREE ice pop for 

participating.  This will take place March 

10th – 12th. 

Students will have the opportunity to 

purchase Dri-fit t-shirts to wear during 

this event.  There will be a total of 4 

different color options to choose from 

(Orange, Red, Pink, Green).  Students will 

receive their Dri-fit t-shirts on March 

8th/9th.  This fundraiser will help provide 

the opportunity to purchase new 

equipment that will support your 

students learning. 

Unfortunately, most of this year’s events 

(Walk-a-thon, Fun Run, etc.) have been 

cancelled due to the heighten safety and 

security protocols put in place for the 

students.  Therefore, no spectators are 

permitted on campus.  We apologize for 

any inconvenience and thank you for all 

your continued support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

How to Order 
✓ Visit the School Website at 

https://www.osceolaschools.net/npes 

o Scroll down and click on the  

My School Bucks icon 

o Log In and click on the 

Neptune Games Logo 

o Choose your Dri-fit t-shirt 

color, size and teacher name 

✓ Visit the School Facebook page and 

click on the Neptune Games Link 
✓ You may purchase more than one   

t-shirt at $15 each 

✓ Pre-Order through February 18th    

(Shirts Delivered March 8th/9th) 

https://www.osceolaschools.net/npes

